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From: Lee Quinney <Lee.Quinney@cornwall.gov.uk>

Sent: 22 March 2023 16:07 13| O‘)L/ 235

To: Milly Southworth <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Subject: Digital bus sign - Trevol Road, Torpoint

_ Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Hi Milly,

We have had some issues with the digital bus sign along Trevol Road (see Google below for
reference) with it being hit and now with the angle which makes it difficult for customers to

read. Just to let you know that we are looking at an option to move the sign and have it mounted
within the adjacent shelter to resolve.

Kind regards
Lee

Lee Quinney | Public Transport Assets and Systems Manager
Cornwall Council |Transport Coordination Service

lee.quinney@cornwall.gov.uk | Mobile: 07530262149
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